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Review of the Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act 

 The Canadian Taxpayers Federation opposes any change to the Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act that would reduce transparency, 

especially relating to the government’s salary and severance disclosure, or the “sunshine list.” The Alberta government’s sunshine list should 

continue to display the ministry, name, position, classification, year, salary, cash benefits, non-cash benefits, severance and attachments for 

eligible government employees. Any changes to the Act should enhance transparency, such as expanding the employees who are reported in the 

sunshine list.  

The Alberta government should have the most transparent sunshine list in the country, and continue to be a model for the province’s 

municipalities, such as Calgary and Edmonton.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Franco Terrazzano 

Alberta Director 

Canadian Taxpayers Federation 
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